
In view of recent reports of circulation respiratory illnesses (RSV, influenza and COVID-19) the following 

current public health policies are provided for guidance. Surgical type masks will be available at the Lecture 

Hall upon request.   

 

Rutgers Policy  

Face coverings: Although they will continue to be required in all clinical settings, face coverings will no longer 

be required in most indoor spaces including indoor teaching spaces and libraries [See UPDATE – Masks Not 

Required in Classrooms and Libraries (October 21, 2022)]. Where masks are optional, we encourage all 

individuals who prefer to wear them to do so, and we fully respect that personal decision. 

https://coronavirus.rutgers.edu/important-updates-and-changes-to-rutgers-covid-19-protocols/ 

 

Vaccination and Mask Policy for Broadway Shows in NYC 

The owners and operators of Broadway theatres in New York City will continue their mask optional policy until 

further notice. Consistent with New York City and State recommendations, audience members are strongly 

encouraged to wear masks in theatres.     https://www.broadway.org/info/covid-19-updates/ 
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